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Lane Closures for Arterial Dynamic Message Sign (ADMS) Replacement 

 

Miami, Fla. – The following closures will be scheduled as noted below to allow the contractor to replace 

an existing ADMS adjacent to the roadway: 

• Thursday, December 5 and Friday, December 6 - All eastbound lanes on SR 934/NW 79 

Street from NW 10 Avenue to NW 7 Avenue will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 

5 a.m. Drivers can: 

▪ Turn right on NW 10 Avenue. 

▪ Turn left on NW 76 Street. 

▪ Turn left on SR 7/US 441. 

▪ Turn right on SR 934/NW 79 Street to continue east. 

In addition, one westbound lane will be closed on SR 934/NW 79 Street from NW 7 Avenue 

to NW 8 Court from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unforeseen conditions. The 

closures are part of the Districtwide Design/Build Project to replace Intelligent Transportation Systems 

Devices (ITS). 

For more information, please call FDOT’s Public Information Office at (305) 470-5349 or Construction 

Public Information Specialist Oscar Gonzalez at (786) 280-0983 or go to the website at 

www.fdotmiamidade.com. For around-the-clock, real time, I-95 traffic information, call 511. Remember: 

stay safe. Stay in your lane. 
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